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   A message from Jennifer Humphries, the Chair...

   Dear All, 

   I have entered five paintings from SWAS members into an Art Club competition.

   The competition is run by The Artist and Leisure Painter magazines, to find the ‘Art Club of the Year 2019’.                   
   The winning club entries will be exhibited at Patchings in Nottingham, from October until November of   
   2019.

   I chose five paintings from our exhibitions; not necessarily the judges’ choices! I have managed to enter                                 
   them in the nick of time, as the closing date for registering all entries is at the end of this week! 

   Good luck to all five of the artists I have selected to represent SWAS in this competition. Keep everything        
   crossed for them because the competition is fierce!

   Enjoy your summer and happy painting, everyone.

   Jennifer



   

   

   

   And a quick note from Charlie, the Secretary...

   I wish to commemorate and honour the memory of my dearest friend, Matthew Stoddard, known as ‘Kiwi’.      
   He passed away suddenly in Berlin last week, at the age of 29.

   Life will never be the same without him.

   Charlie

   
   
   Matthew Stoddart
   ‘A Kiwi in Berlin’
   1990 - 2019
   Gute nacht, mein Freund


